
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a long-time (twenty-year plus) resident of Lake County I am writing to express my 
support of the appeal of the Highland Farms permit to establish a cannabis growing 
operation adjacent to the Highland Springs Recreation Area (HSRA). This appeal 
should be approved and enforced because the proposed development is within 1,000 
feet of the HSRA in violation of a county ordinance prohibiting cannabis cultivation 
within 1,000 feet of public lands and because no environmental impact plan is in place 
to deal with legitimate concerns about health hazards created by the asbestos 
(carcinogen) byproduct of construction of buildings and roads on the serpentine soils 
that predominate in the area. 
Thank you, 
 
George Stimson 
P. O. Box 431 
Cobb, CA 95426 
 

 


